

1. Thousands of pizza ... (eat) by people every day.
were eaten are eaten was eaten is eaten
2. In ancient times books ... (write) by people's hands.
were written are written was written is written
3. The UK is located in the ____ of Europe.
south west south east north west north east
4. Great Britain refers to ____
England, Scotland, Northern Ireland
Scotland, England, Wales
Northern Ireland, Wales, Scotland
Wales, England, Northern Ireland
5. Florence of eastern Europe is called the Ukrainian city of ____
Ternopil Odessa Poltava Lviv
6. Знайди позитивні якості працівника (декілька правильних варіантів)
dedicated/ reliable/ daring/inaccurate
dedicated/ reliable/ daring/accurate
entertaining/polite/dishonest/sensitive
experienced/ persuading/confident/ sensible

7. Виберіть правильне речення (декілька правильних варіантів)

He has no experience with reptiles.

He doesn't have many experience with reptiles.

He doesn't have no experience with reptiles

He doesn't have much experience with reptiles

8. You ... at last! Where ... so long?

arrived, have you been

have arrived, have you been

arrived, were you

9. She couldn't play yesterday because she ... her ankle the day before.

have sprained

sprained

had sprained

10. ... the dishes yet?

Has he washed

Was he washing

Did he wash

11. What does the 3Rs mean?

reduce, reuse, recycle

read, ride, repeat

rubbish, recycling, rainforest

reuse, run out, recycle

12. Choose eco-friendly words (декілька правильних варіантів)

riding a motorbike or cars

air pollution

planting trees

going vegetarian

nuclear power

plants

alternative energy

smog

wind power generators

13. When people lose their jobs, they become ____ .

unemployed

employees

disemployed

employer

14. _____ cuts and does ladies' hair.

barber

hairdoeser

hairdresser

hairmaker

15. That is the woman _____ daughter got 12 points
Maths test.

which

who

that

whose

16. A boy from a small American town won the last edition of this talent show, _____ made everyone in his town really proud.

who

which

where

whose

17. Обери правильно побудоване речення з who, which, where or whose.

Betty wants to go to the zoo. Her birthday is on Saturday.

Betty, which birthday is on Saturday, wants to go to the zoo.

Betty, whose birthday is on Saturday, wants to go to the zoo.

Betty, who birthday is on Saturday, wants to go to the zoo.

18. Обери правильно побудоване речення з who, which, where or whose.

I tend to go on holiday to Spain or Morocco. The weather is always good there.

I tend to go on holiday to Spain or Morocco, where the weather is always good.

I tend to go on holiday to Spain or Morocco, whose the weather is always good.

I tend to go on holiday to Spain or Morocco, which the weather is always good.

19. When I'm tired, I don't mind television. It's relaxing.

watch

to watch

watching

to watching

20. Tick the correct sentence.

Swim is good for your health.

Swimming is good for your health.

To swim is good for your health.

21. Choose the correct sentences (декілька правильних варіантів)

I can't stand to wait.

Stopping talking! The baby is sleeping!

My younger sister never does the washing up.

I can't stand doing this job.

When I'm on a holiday, I enjoy getting up later than usual.

Dan is crazy about painting.

22. She's keen ___ playing tennis .

on in about at

23. He was getting bored ___ doing the same thing every day

on with of about

A Story

One day some Americans were having dinner at a hotel in London. When a fish was put on the table one of them, a young man said: "Let's examine the fish carefully, perhaps we'll find a diamond in it." Everybody began to laugh, but an old man said quietly: "Yes, I'm sure we have all heard stories like that. Let me tell you what happened to me once."

"When I was a young man", he began, "I worked for a big company in New York; and I was sent to England to do some work there. I was in love with a beautiful girl, and before I left for England, we decided that we would get married when I returned home.

I stayed in England for two months. I sent letters and postcards to the girl almost every day, but after the first two weeks I didn't receive any answers. But I didn't think anything was the matter, and before I left for home, I bought a beautiful diamond ring for her.

On the ship one morning, a telegram was brought to me. It was from a friend in New York, who told me that the girl had changed her mind and was going to get married to another man. I was so angry that I threw the diamond ring into the sea.

My friend came to the port to meet me, and he invited me to dinner. While we were sitting down at the table and I was eating fish, I suddenly felt something hard in my mouth. What do you think it was?"

"The diamond!" all the Americans cried.

"No," the old man answered, "It was the fish bone."

24. Where were the Americans having dinner one day?

on board ship at a hotel at a party in a cafe

25. What did the young man hope to find in the fish?

a watch a ring some money a diamond

26. When had the young people decided to marry?

when he returned home during the journey
before he left home on the way back home

27. How did the young man react to his friend's news?

he was very happy he was very lonely
he was very angry he was very unhappy

28. What did the friends have for dinner when they met again

they had soup they had pudding
they had meat they had fish

29. Who was having dinner at a hotel in London?

some Englishmen some Londoners
some Americans some women

30. How long did the man stay in England?

for a month for two months
for two weeks for a week

